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A RESOLUTION OF THE MAYOR AND BOROUGH COUNCIL OF THE
BOROUGH OF MOUNT ARLINGTON, COUNTY OF MORRIS, NEW JERSEY,
AUTHORIZING SUBURBAN CONSULTING ENGINEERING TO PROCEED WITH
THE PROJECT PLANS (IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE NJDOT HIGHWAY ACCESS
PERMIT) FOR THE HOWARD BOULEVARD PEDESTRIAN WALKWAYS TO THE
MOUNT ARLINGTON TRAIN STATION PROJECT

WHEREAS, the Borough of Mount Arlington is in need of walkways along Howard
Boulevard to the Mount Arlington Train Station; and

WHEREAS, it has been determined that due to safety issues, this project needs
immediate attention; and

WHEREAS, the entire cost of the project is paid for by previously awarded grant, except
those expenses listed on the attached Suburban Engineers Consulting letter dated September 27,
2011, which expenses have been approved by Council.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Borough Council of the Borough of
Mount Arlington, County of Morris, State of New Jersey, that Suburban Consulting Engineering
is allowed to proceed with the project plans (in accordance with the NJDOT Highway Access
Permit) for the Howard Boulevard Pedestrian Walkways to the Mount Arlington Train Station
project.

This Resolution shall take effect immediately.

I HEREBY CERTIFY this to be a true and correct Resolution of the Mayor and
Borough Council of the Borough of Mount Arlington, and adopted on September 20, 2011.

) >
Lz
, Linda DeSanti§, RMC

Borough Clerk
Mount Arlington
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SUBURBAN CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC.

September 27, 2011

Linda DeSantis, RMC, Ci

Via Facsimile 973-398-9087 and Reguler Mail Borough Clerk

Borough of Mount Arlington
419 Howard Boulevard SEP 2 8 201
Mount Arlington, New Jerscy 07856

Attn.:  Mis. Carolyn Rinaldi Bor oug.h of
Mount Arlington
Re:  Borough of Mount Arlington, County of Morris, State of New Jersey

Howard Boulevard Pedestrian Walkways to the Mount Arlington Train Station
Our File No.: SCE-5024

Dear Mrs. Rinaldi:

As discussed, a purchase order is required for services associated with the final design,
permitting, construction administration and inspection tasks remaining for the Howard
Boulevard Pedestrian Walkways to the Mount Arlington Train Station project. The construction
documents, which are 75% complete, were performed over the past several years as a joint effort
between our office and New Jersey Transit. This project required the completion of the final
design and specifications for bidding along with the preparation and exccution of a NJDOT
Highway Access Permit for work under Route 80.

The following is our cstimate of services required for completion of the remaining tasks:

* Final Design Plans and Specifications $ 4,500.00
* NIDOT Permitting § 1,250.00
* Bid Phase $ 750.00
* Construction Adiinistration and Inspection $12,500.00

Total Cost Estimate £19,000.00

If you should have any questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Very truly yours,

Suburban Consulting E\?

Daren J. Phi¥/ PE, PP, CME
Borough Engineer

Inc.
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